
                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

Halstead Reading Passport 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 To help inspire and motivate the children to read for pleasure we ask the 

children to complete a Reading Passport. Each term your child will be given a 

passport, with 6 reading tasks inside, to complete at home.  

 

• They can do the tasks in any order.  

• The books and authors will be books available in the class or school 

library but you may also want to complete a task by visiting your local 

library.  

• When your child completes each task please sign the task and when 

your child shows their teacher a signed task they will collect a special 

reading sticker.  

• If they complete all 6 tasks by the last Monday of the term they will get 

a special reading certificate.  

 

We hope you and your child enjoy, once again, travelling through the world 

of books together! If you have any questions please see the class teacher or 

myself. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Saheed 

 


